
Dated Monday 2nd October 2023 Claire Shand 
 

 
Director of Corporate Services 

 
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING 
DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 

 
 
 

Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 
within the Constituency of the Isle of Wight 

 
 
 
1. The Isle of Wight Council is conducting a review of the Polling Districts and Polling 

Places within the Constituency of the Isle of Wight. The Review is carried out in 
accordance with Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983. 

 
2. The Acting Returning Officer for the Constituency of the Isle of Wight will make 

representations to the Isle of Wight Council on the scheme of Polling Districts and 
Polling Places, and these will be published by the Isle of Wight Council on the Isle of 
Wight Council website. 

 
3. Electors within the Constituency of the Isle of Wight may make representations to the 

Isle of Wight Council on the scheme of Polling Districts and Polling Places. 
 
4. The Isle of Wight Council welcomes representations from all residents and any person 

or body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability on any 
proposals the authority may make, on the Acting Returning Officer’s representation or 
on any other related matter. 

 
5. Wherever possible, persons or bodies making representations should, if appropriate, 

give details of alternative premises that may be used as Polling Stations. 
 
6. Any representations should be addressed to: The Electoral Services Manager, Isle of 

Wight Council, County Hall, Newport, Isle of Wight, PO30 1UD. Representations may 
be delivered by e-mail to electoral.services@iow.gov.uk  The Acting Returning Officer’s 
representations and other documentation will be made available on 
https://www.iow.gov.uk/council-and-councillors/elections/elections-
management/polling-districts-and-places-review-2023/   

 
7. All representations should be made by 10th November 2023, and any amendments to 

the Polling Districts and Polling Places within the Constituency of the Isle of Wight will 
take effect from the next publication of the Register of Electors. 

  
8. Please note that all representations and correspondence will be published as part of 

the consultation process and will be available on the Isle of Wight Council website.  
Personal information will be redacted prior to publication. 
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